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         29th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After school extra-curricular clubs - Term 5 

Class: 4L 

Class Club: Science Experiment Club 

Adult in charge: Miss Leaver 

Time: 3:15 – 4.15pm 

Day: Wednesday 

Pick Up: Top Gate 

Next term we are re-introducing after school clubs. We have decided the safest way for us to 

offer these is to run them as class clubs. This means that your child can only attend the club 

offered to their own class. We appreciate that this is not ideal but it does mean we are not 

compromising school bubbles and that should any positive cases of COVID19 arise we will be 

able to manage the close contact tracing with much more ease and not send the whole school 

into self-isolation.  

If your child would like to join the class club shown above please follow the link below to 

book a place. The link will open at 6pm on Monday 29th March and close at 6pm on 

Monday 19th April. Clubs will start week beginning Monday 26th April. If you are 

unable to book a place then unfortunately the places will have already been filled. 

There will be some sports, outside only, year group clubs offered too. These clubs will ensure 

the COVID guidelines for sports clubs are adhered to. Mr Kidd will be running a Multi-Sports 

Club for  Year 4 on Mondays. You will be able to book on this using the same link above.  We 

also have some outside providers booked to run year group clubs as well and you will receive 

additional information about these separately. 

Please use this link to book a place:-  

https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable 

Many thanks for your understanding and we hope the children enjoy their chance to join 

some after school clubs. 

Warm wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher  
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